
 

 

 

 

MUNICIPAL DRAFT BUDGET, DRAFT SDF, DRAFT IDP, RELATED POLICIES AND 

DETERMINATION OF TARIFFS FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR 1 JULY 2020 TO 30 JUNE 2021 

Notice is hereby given that the following items was tabled by Council on 26 March 2020 and are now 

open for inspection: 

  Municipal Draft Budget  

 Budget related policies  

 The Determination of Tariffs  

 Draft Integrated Development Plan (IDP)  

 Draft IDP related Policies including ICT Policies  

 Spatial Development Framework (SDF)  
 
The abovementioned documents are available on all social media platforms or www.langeberg.gov.za    
 
As there will be no public meetings during the COVID-19 national lockdown, residents are encouraged 

to please use emails (info@langeberg.gov.za), social media platforms (Facebook and Twitter) and the 

Municipal website (www.langeberg.gov.za), to take part in the decisions of council and comment on the 

draft Budget and draft IDP documents.  

Comments on the above documentation must be submitted for the attention of the Municipal Manager 

by 30 April 2020. Comments must be clearly marked: BUDGET 2020-2021. Comments received after 

the closing time will not be considered.  

SA Mokweni  

Municipal Manager  

Private Bag X2  

ASHTON  

6715 
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